

# PDAC Meeting 2017-04-06

## Date

06 Apr 2017


## Attendees

- [Gregory Dubois-Felsmann](#)
- *@mention a person to add them as an attendee and they will be notified.*

## Goals

- Continue getting user feedback
- Set out development agenda for the next 3-4 months

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
	User feedback	<a href="#">Krzysztof Suberlak</a>	
	WISE data status	<a href="#">Igor Gaponenko</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Working on loading additional WISE data<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ Benefitted from talking to <a href="#">Unknown User (sgroom)</a></li><li>◦ Working on this under<div data-bbox="609 892 1385 1060"> DM-9372 - Jira project doesn't exist or you don't have permission to view it.</div></li></ul></li><li>◦ Extracted coadd image metadata catalog for AllWISE</li><li>◦ Reported on the</li></ul>

## Action items

